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A MESSAGE FROM YOUR COUNCIL MEMBER
CRYSTAL HUDSON

Dear Neighbor,

First and foremost, I’'m proud to represent a community that is known for its hospitality and will be
hosting thousands of guests over the holidays. I'd like to wish you a healthy and prosperous New
Year! It is an honor to serve our diverse community, and as we approach one year into my role as
your Council Member, | continue to work to ensure our community’s needs are met through
meaningful legislation and action.

After being elected in 2021, my official term as your Council Member started in January 2022. Since
then, | have introduced 22 bills and sponsored 201 pieces of legislation to ensure that our families
are treated fairly, our neighborhoods remain safe and clean, our elders are able to age with dignity,
and that our youth are provided the opportunities they need to succeed — because we know those
are the things that keep our communities safe.

Additionally, | have:

Secured hundreds of thousands of dollars for organizations that support the Lubavitch

‘, community like Met Council and the Crown Heights JCC,;

Increased neighborhood cleanliness, which included adding 50 new trash cans
across the district;

Formed neighborhood safety councils led by local faith leaders, conflict
v mediators, community groups, and the NYPD in Crown Heights and Fort Greene to
~ address gun violence in our community; and

Secured $100,000 in funding for violence interrupters and crisis management

‘, groups

Feel free to reach out to me anytime.

L'Shana Tovah U'Metukah!
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Crystal Hudson
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Women-Owned Business Award Community Leadership Award

Unverified rumors in the neighborhood
that came across my desk...
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